
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: October 14, 2020  

To: All residents, families & team members  

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

 

This week I learned one team member has tested positive for COVID-19, and another is out with 
symptoms of COVID-19. I do not believe this is a reason to panic as both team members have been 
away from the community and did not exhibit any symptoms while they were here.  
 
In response and at the advice of our Medical Director, we proactively decided to move the 
community back to pre-phase one, and everyone has been quarantining. We have deep cleaned 
common areas and thankfully, nobody else is showing symptoms. After contact tracing, we do not 
believe there is anyone who needs to be tested as a precaution.  
 
Next week, we will gradually start to ease restrictions again. We will welcome visitors for through-
the-glass visits on the porch (while your loved one is in the Dixie Theater). We will also resume small 
group activities. Residents will also be able to enjoy the walking paths around the community while 
adhering social distancing and wearing a mask.   We will also begin to provide transportation to 
essential medical appointments.  
 
In the meantime, virtual visits can be scheduled here: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits  
 
All updates can be found online at https://www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward  
 
As always, we thank you for your continued patience, support and prayers. We pray you are staying 
well during this time. 
 


